

CORRESPONDENCE since last meeting and up to 14th July 2022

DATE	SENDER	CONTENT	ACTION
16/06/22	Emily Fletcher	Response to a query from the OMB office	noted
18/06/22	MOP	Requesting details to join meeting	responded
21/06/22	Tracy Gilmartin	Introducing Rachel Carter 'Local Places for Nature'	
22/06/22	OVW	Briefing Pack for Wales Nature Week	
22/06/22	L. Cadwallader	Consultation on Shaping Wales Future	Put on FB page
23/06/22	MOP	Concern about the upkeep of the Headland Shelter	
23/06/22	Susan Smith	Information re 'Unpaid Carers' scheme	
24/06/22	W Patience	As above	
24/06/22	OVW	Training information	
25/06/22	MOP	Requesting details to join meeting	responded
26/06/22	W Patience	Training Information	circulated?
28/06/22	Dylan Price	Email re Notice of Vacancy	actioned
28/06/22	John Evans	Quote for Historical Panel at 2 nd steps	
28/06/22	T Gilmartin	Request for nominees for Area Panel	
29/06/22	SLCC	Memb. Office SLCC suggesting generic membership	
29/06/22	CCC	Town and Community Council update, newsletter available	Link available
29/06/22	MOP	Requesting update re bench	responded
30/06/22	Jamie Horton	CAVS re Covid info and fundraising opportunities – Community Centres Network	noted
01/07/22	OVW	Confirmation that requested books can be bought direct from NALC	noted
04/07/22	Public Health Wales	Cervical Screening Campaign 6 weeks from 29/06/22	
06.07/22	D Nicholas	Re payment for Defib maintenance	responded
06/07/22	EED Fwd. Planning	Revised LDP information	
05/07/22	MOP	Complaint re toilets in car park by play area	responded
05/07/22	MOP	Additional suggestion re shed / pop-up in main car park	
06/07/22	Llinos Evans	2x re Community owned assets and money available, £150 million over 4 years	
07/07/22	Ian Thomas Highways	Re site meeting to discuss roads (Llanybri)	person concerned on Ann Leave at present
07/07/22	Meg Anthony	National Trust confirming that work has been done at Bell House Pentwyn	
07/07/22	CCC	Confirmation that watching the CC video counts as training (Code of Conduct)	
08/07/22	Sam Whitehouse	Re research into Place Plans. Survey available	link available
08/07/22	OVW	Confirming that the power to support 'Wellbeing' has been repealed	noted
11/07/22	Jamie King	Invoice for webhosting	being processed
11/07/22	SLCC	Further info re generic membership	
11/07/22	MOP	Request to Cllr for information re grant funding	responded
11/07/22	Eiluned Rees	Re naming the footpath to Lady Hamilton's Bridge	
11/07/22	Kate Powis	Information re Living Safely with covid	
11/07/22	MOP	Website query re revised LDP	
12/07/22	Jamie King x 2	Re problems with website	Fixed!
12/07/22	W Patience	Toolkit available for mowing less, 'Its for Them'	
12/07/22	Versus Arthritis	Information Session August 10 th 2-3pm gadgets and modifications used by people with arthritis and musculoskeletal conditions	FB?
13/07/22	Dog's Trust	Information leaflets	link available
13/07/22	W Patience	Re Sustainable funding opportunities	

13/07/22	Jamie King	Information re website management	
13/07/22	W Patience	Consultation on 'A fairer Council Tax'	Survey link available
13/07/22	Rhian Worrell	Request for permission for Clear up Crew to strim Nant Jack path.	
13/07/22	HMRC	3 emails re changing personnel and registering new	
14/07/22	C Ferguson	Response to request for update on Pheasantry	noted
14/07/22	Ian Thomas highways	Possible dates for site meeting	Circulated dates as appropriate
14/07/22	Rick Meade Chair of Fiesta Committee	Confirming Public Liability Insurance for Fiesta activities	